
 

  

 

 

ADDENDUM TO RFQ # 1219-18/19_________ 

 

Date: 6/7/2019   

Project: Solar Photovoltaic (PV) Systems Power Purchase Agreement 

From: Vivien Watts, Director of Business Services 

Addendum Number:  ___3___ 

THIS ADDENDUM IS ISSUED AS PART OF THE CONTRACT DOCUMENTS FOR THIS PROJECT AND AMENDS ONLY 

THOSE ITEMS SPECIFICALLY DEFINED HEREIN.  THIS ADDENDUM MUST BE ACKNOWLEDGED ON THE 

BID/PROPOSAL FORM.  YOUR FAILURE TO DO SO MAY RENDER YOUR BID/PROPOSAL NON-RESPONSIVE. 

 

 

Final Question:  
 
Thank you for uploading responses in Addendum #2 last night. There was one question 
that was asked several times in the addendum that wasn’t fully addressed. It was asked 
that the District provide interconnect applications if they were filed. In the addendum, it 
was confirmed that they were filed, however the District did not provide the Interconnect 
Applications as requested. These are important because bidders need to know the 
maximum CEC AC solar system size that we can propose so that we do not impact the 
Time of Use grandfathering. Can this information be made available to bidders?   
 
Response: 
 
Respondents should target saving up to, but no exceeding, 100% of the annual energy 
usages provided in the RFP.   

 

 

 

 

End of Addendum 


